
 

 

 

July 2, 2020 
 
To All Village Residents: 
 
 
Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to inform you that on Monday, 
July 6th, the Norridge Pace Bus will resume service on a modified schedule.  
The bus will run on Mondays, Wednesdays & Fridays from 8:00 A.M. to 
12:00 Noon until further notice.  Please plan your “to and from” destinations 
accordingly. 
 
In compliance with Phase 4 of Governor Pritzker’s Restore Illinois Plan, our 
driver will be wearing a face covering and we will require you to wear one 
too.  Anyone without a face covering will be denied entrance to the bus.   
 
Temperature checks will be taken upon entry to the bus. 
 
Riders must comply with social distancing of 6 feet (unless traveling with 
members of the same household). 
 
All seats, railings and doors will be sanitized after each passenger exits the 
bus. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Village Hall at 708-453-0800.  
Thank you and have a nice evening. 
 


